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Emergency Care Centre iHUG Meeting

Notes of a meeting

Wednesday 20th December 2006 @ 08:30

Charter House, Welwyn Garden City

	1.
	Present:

Paul Mosley, Assistant Director IiYH, WHHT

Melanie Cheshire, Lead Health Planner, IiYH, WHHT

Gareth Jones, Director of Commissioning, Herts PCT

Dee Boardman, Herts PCT

Jacquie Bunce, Herts PCT

Suzanne Novak, Herts PCT

Moira McGrath, Herts PCT


	ACTION

	
	MC handed out to the Group the draft Emergency Care Centre clinical output specification explaining the proposed method of operation and timescale for completion.


	

	
	PCT members of the group confirmed that the PCT will be the gate keepers to the A&E with a single point of access. Ambulant patients and some ‘majors’ patients will be managed by the PCT.

The PCT will refer to the acute Trust as required. The PCT do not require separate facilities, staff will work alongside each other. 

· To support this the IT systems should be integrated

· To understand the facility requirements (number of assessment rooms, waiting area) and peaks in activity DB will forward to MC HISS data describing 18mths A&E activity. 


	

	
	MC/JB to contact Steven Moore to ensure the specification includes major incident planning


	MC / JB

	
	Design should consider privacy/dignity, security, and information systems in the waiting area, including touch screen computers for patients to research their condition/treatment.   

MC to update the specification and forward to DB for distribution. 

GJ / DB will discuss the specification with PCT clinicians from the emergency care / urgent care workstream for their input/sign off of the specification. 

All comments to be collated by DB for forwarding to MC


	MC

GJ / DB

DB

	
	A series of pathways showing respective conditions and where care will be delivered should be developed/confirmed –

· JB to check PCT position
· PGM to check previously discussed within the Elective Care Service Redesign Group

	JB

PGM

	
	Review latest position from Urgent Care workgroup in respect of care pathways


	DB

	
	MC to send the draft Acute Admissions Unit operational policy to DB 


	MC

	
	Other business to be discussed:
	

	
	Watford DTC activity and location - information required by WHHT to assist with planning of the PFI at Watford


	

	
	Information to be provided by WHHT & PCT to inform projected outpatient facility requirements. (Sarah Shaw previously proposed 10% retained within PFI)


	

	
	Date of Next meeting:
	

	
	Next meeting: 10am 18th January, Charter House
	


